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DATE OF BOARD MEETING 

 

Willas-Array Electronics (Holdings) Limited (the “Company”) announces that a meeting of 

the board of directors of the Company (the “Board”) will be held on Wednesday, May 21, 

2025 for the purposes of, among other matters, considering and approving the audited 

consolidated financial results of the Company and its subsidiaries for the nine months ended 

December 31, 2024 for publication and considering the recommendation for the payment of a 

final dividend, if any. 

 

CONTINUED SUSPENSION OF TRADING 

 

At the request of the Company, trading in the shares of the Company (the “Shares”) on The 

Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited (the “HK Stock Exchange”) has been suspended 

with effect from 9:00 a.m. on September 30, 2024 and will continue to be suspended pending 

the fulfilment of the resumption guidance and the grant of approval of the HK Stock 

Exchange for the resumption of trading of the Shares. The Company will keep the 

shareholders and potential investors informed of the latest progress as and when appropriate 

as well as announce quarterly update on its development pursuant to Rule 13.24A of the Rules 

Governing the Listing of Securities on the HK Stock Exchange.  

 



Holders of the Company’s securities and potential investors of the Company are advised to 

exercise caution when dealing in the securities of the Company and, in case of doubt, to seek 

independent advice from professional or financial advisers. 

 

 

For and on behalf of 

Willas-Array Electronics (Holdings) Limited 

Xie Lishu 

Chairman and Executive Director 

 

 

Hong Kong/Singapore, May 7, 2025 

 

As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises two Executive Directors, namely 

Xie Lishu (Chairman) and Fan Qinsheng; one Non-executive Director, Huang Shaoli; and 

four Independent Non-executive Directors, namely Chong Eng Wee (Lead Independent 

Director), Lau Chin Huat, Tso Sze Wai and Jiang Maolin. 

 

In the case of inconsistency, the English text of this announcement shall prevail over the 

Chinese text. 

 


